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NATO Parliamentary Assembly
Assemblée parlementaire de I'OTAN

To Secretaries of NATO PA delegations 7 February 2006
Dear Golleague

Please find aftached the NATO PA Directory 2006. The major changes in the delegations are:
MEMBER DELEGATIONS

Belgium — Mr Yvon HARMEGNIES replaces Mr Jean-Pol Henry as Second Deputy Head of the Delegation
and second alternate member of the Standing Committee.

France — due to annual rofation, Mr Pierre LELLOUCHE becomes Head of the French Delegation and
Member of the Standing Committee, and Mrs Paulette BRIESEPIERRE becomes Deputy Head of the
Delegation and Alternate Member of the Standing Committee.

Poland - Mr Marian PILKA replaces Mr Longin Pastusiak as Head of the Delegation and Member of the
Standing Committee. Mr Pawel GRAS replaces Mr Marian Pilka as Deputy Head of the Delegation and
Alternate Member of the Standing Committee.

Romania - Mr Mihai Stanisoara becomes Deputy Head of the Delegation in addition to Alternate Member of
the Standing Committee.

ASSOCIATE DELEGATIONS
Armenia and Croatia — new email addresses for the Secretarfes of Delegation.
Georgia — new acting Head of the Delegation, Mr Nicholas RURUA, replacing Mr George Arveladze.

Russian Federation — new dialing code for Moscow. Changes in the telephone and fax numbers for the
Secretary of the Federation Council.

MEDITERRANEAN ASSOCIATE DELEGATIONS
Morocco — new contact details for the Secretary of Delegation.
PARLIAMENTARY OBSERVER DELEGATIONS

Bosnia & Herzegovina - Mr Vinke ZORIC becomes Head of the Delegation ad inferim, replacing
M. Halid Genjac. New email address for the Secretaries of Delegation.

Japan - Mr Masahiko KOMURA replaces Mr Masataka Suzuki as Head of the Delegation

Kazakhstan, Palestinian Legislative Council (PLC) and Serbia and Montenegro — newly nominated
Secretaries of Delegation.

Tunisia - new email address for the Secretary of Delegation.
INTERPARLIAMENTARY OBSERVER DELEGATIONS
WEU -~ change in name of the Assembly and new Head of the Delegation,

PACE - new Secretary of Delegation, Mr Mateo SORINAS-BALFEGO with new contact details, replacing Mr
Jan Kleijssen.
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